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August 27, 2021 
 

The Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario          Sent via E-mail:   premier@ontario.ca 
Legislative Building, Queen’s Park  
Toronto, ON M7A 1Y7    
 
Dear Premier Ford: 

 
Re: City of Stratford Resolution – Phase Out Ontario’s Gas Plants 

 
Please be advised that, at its meeting of August 23, 2021, the Council of The Corporation of the 
City of Port Colborne resolved as follows: 

 
That correspondence from the City of Stratford regarding the Phase Out of Ontario’s 

Gas Plants, be supported. 

 
A copy of the above noted resolution is enclosed for your reference. Your favourable 
consideration of this request is respectfully requested.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Amber LaPointe 
City Clerk 
 
ec:  MP Vance Badawey  
  MPP Jeff Burch 
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